
We wish all of our Kingswood community a healthy, happy and fun Summer
Break.   We also wish to thank our Kingswood families, students, and staff for
a wonderful year of learning, play, fun, special events and for helping
contribute to the positive community that Kingswood is all about!   

School Re-opens on Tuesday, September 5:  Grades 1-7 attend from 8:45-9:45
am and new Kindergarten students attend from 1:00-2:00 pm.  More
information follows in this update.  Please note that our school office will be
closed from July 9-August 27th and will re-open on August 28th.  

PAC Update:
At our June 27th PAC Annual General Meeting, the following parents were
voted in as new representatives in the following roles:
• PAC Chairperson:  Devinder Bassi
• PAC Co-Chairperson:  Aurora Pearson-Sutherland
• PAC Treasurer:  Shaista Ali
• PAC Secretary:  Myae Reznik
• Members at Large:  Sandra Kadatare, Jennifer Croft, Lonnie Belfer, Brittany
Alda, and Naomi Ben-Yehuda 

As a result, our PAC can continue in the new school year!

We also wish to express our gratitude to our outgoing PAC Chairperson from
this year, Chris Samulak, who has provided service to the PAC/school in
various roles for the past ten years!  Thank you also to Lonnie Belfer who has
served as our PAC Treasurer this year and to Jennifer Croft who served as our
PAC Secretary.  Though there are new parents to fill these roles, both Lonnie
and Jennifer will continue on with the PAC as Members at Large.  Thank you
for all of your ongoing support1 
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Our recent celebrations to congratulate our Grade Sevens were
wonderful times and we couldn't have had these events without the
support of families and staff.  Whether it was helping with freezie
sales, setting up the gym, helping clean up, chopping fruit, setting
out food/beverages, contributing delicious foods, helping with the
balloon decorations, figuring out the chocolate fountain, sending in
your child's photos,  running the BBQ, arranging and setting up the
photo booth, and more----we could not have made these
celebrations successful without your support.   Congratulations to
our Sevens as well as their families as you embark on the next
chapter in your child's school journey!   

A special thank you to Sevco Foods for the amazing donation of the
hamburgers,hot dogs, buns and BBQ. 
And to Gia's mom for arranging the donation 
of propane tanks from Home Depot.  
For those parents asking about the book I 
referred to in the assembly, its title is 
"The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse".  
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